
 
 

**Media Advisory: Wednesday October 3, 2012** 
 

Advance Tickets for The Twilight Saga: Breaking Dawn, Part 2 
 On Sale Now  

 

WHAT:  Advance tickets for the highly anticipated release of The Twilight Saga: Breaking Dawn, Part 

2 are now on sale. Guests can purchase tickets at participating Cineplex Entertainment 
theatre box offices, online at www.cineplex.com or through our mobile site m.cineplex.com.  
The Twilight Saga: Breaking Dawn, Part 2 will open in wide release on November 16, 2012. 

 
Special 10:00 pm and midnight screenings of The Twilight Saga: Breaking Dawn, Part 2 will 
be presented on Thursday, November 15, 2012, at select Cineplex Entertainment theatres 
including our UltraAVX™ auditoriums, and D-Box where available. 
 
Participating Cineplex theatres will also show a Twilight Saga marathon on November 15, 
2012, which will feature the series’ previous four films (Twilight; The Twilight Saga: New 
Moon; The Twilight Saga: Eclipse; and The Twilight Saga Breaking Dawn Part 1), and 
conclude with a 10:00 pm showing of The Twilight Saga: Breaking Dawn, Part 2.  

  
 About The Twilight Saga: Breaking Dawn, Part 2 

The highly anticipated fifth installment of The Twilight Saga, directed by Academy Award 
winner Bill Condon, The Twilight Saga: Breaking Dawn, Part 2 concludes the epic love story 
between Bella Swan (Kristen Stewart) and Edward Cullen (Robert Pattinson) in this final 
installment of Stephenie Meyer's best-selling series. 

 
Private screenings and group rates are also available. For more information, call 
1‐800‐313‐4461 or email corporatesales@cineplex.com. 
 

WHERE: Participating Cineplex Entertainment theatres across Canada, please visit www.cineplex.com 

for locations. Tickets can be purchased at participating theatre box offices and online at 
www.cineplex.com or our mobile site m.cineplex.com. 

 

WHEN: Tickets are currently on sale for both the Twilight Saga marathon, and The Twilight Saga: 

Breaking Dawn, Part 2. Visit www.cineplex.com or m.cineplex.com for theatres and 
showtimes. 
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For additional information, please contact: 
 
Pat Marshall, Vice President, Communications and Investor Relations, Cineplex Entertainment, 
416-323-6648, pat.marshall@cineplex.com  
 
Mike Langdon, Director, Communications, Cineplex Entertainment,  
416-323-6728, mike.langdon@cineplex.com  
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